

September

Grade 1 Newsletter – September in Review

Introduction...

Welcome to the first Grade
1 newsletter of the year! I
am thrilled to be to be the
Grade 1 Canadian
Programme teacher! We
began the school year
getting to know each
other and writing about
our summer!

In English Language,
We began practise
spelling quizzes, learned
about forms of the verb
'be' and read stories from
the textbooks.

In <u>Mathematics</u>, We reviewed addition & subtraction and compared objects using superlative words. We did a class activity in pairs to visualise how to compare objects according to size, weight, height and much more!

In Social Studies,

We learned ways in how we are unique and what makes 'me' special. In Science (Mr Pieter) In Grade 1 this month. explored the functions of different body parts, the five senses, and the needs of livina things. Students studied toy animals using magnifying observe alasses to their physical characteristics. They wrote about their findings and shared their observations with classmates.

In <u>Art</u>,
We learned about Pablo
Picasso and Claude Monet
We drew a self portrait in the
style of Pablo Picasso

Happy September!

Ms. San

IMPORTANT DATES:

10th October - Empathy Day 24th October - Grade 1 Pledge Day

31st October - Halloween





